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Friday, March 14, 2025 
 
 
READING AND MATH:   This  week we learned about the letter 
Zz and our new word went.  Next week we will be doing our end 
of the nine week’s assessments in both Reading and Math so 
there will be no new skills in either.  Please continue to help your 
child practice any sounds,  words or numbers  that they have 
trouble with as well as writing their first and last names correctly 
and complete sentences.         
 
 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
March 18th-End of the Third Nine Weeks 
March 21-Early Release 12:00/Teacher work day 
March 26-Report Cards will come home 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
         
 
 
 
 


